
 

 

 

 
NOA/51/NOPG/2022          Dated: 18th July 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

 
In continuation of the Notification No. NOA/51/NOPG/2022 Dated 18th July 2022, related to 

the Nagaland Olympic and Paralympic Games 2022; it is being notified that the conduct of 

Men’s Football will commence on 17th August, 2022. Therefore, all football contingents are 

required to report to the Games Village on 16th August 2022.  

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

(NEIVIKUOLIE KHATSU) 

Assistant Secretary-General 

 

 

 

Copy to: 

i) President, NOA. 

ii) Nagaland Football Association for information and necessary action. 

iii) Commissioner & Secretary, Department of Youth Resources & Sports. 

iv) Director, Department of Youth Resources & Sports 

v) Director General of Police, Nagaland. 

vi) All Deputy Commissioners. 

vii) All Superintendents of Police. 

viii) All Districts Sports Officials. 

ix) All District Youth Resources Officers. 

x) Office Copy. 


